Reminder: Colleagues Meeting this Monday, April 1 @ 12:00 noon featuring President Richard B. Williams

From: Marilyn Lamoreaux (Lamoreaux@dixie.edu)

To: Douglas.Alder2@dixie.edu; alderelaine@yahoo.com; williams@dixie.edu; Mortensen@dixie.edu;

Theresa.Bondad@dixie.edu

Date: Thursday, March 28, 2019, 9:47 PM MDT

Dear Colleagues,

Our next Colleagues meeting is being held this coming Monday, April 1, 2019 at 12:00 noon in Lecture Hall 156 of the Taylor Health Science Center (located at 1526 East Medical Center Drive, south of Lowe's and east of River Road). The special guest speaker for the April meeting will be Dr. Richard B. Williams, President of Dixie State University. His presentation will include a report on the "State of Dixie State" and the exciting things happening there, as well as highlights of the recent Utah Legislative Session. As mentioned earlier, originally our speaker for April 1 was to be Dr. Lincoln Nadauld, and President Williams was to be our final Colleagues speaker of this academic year on Monday, May 6. But Dr. Nadauld is receiving a special award from Governor Herbert in Salt Lake City on April 1, so the two speakers have switched dates. We are so grateful to both of them for their flexibility and willingness to trade places.



Dr. Richard B. Williams is the 18th President of Dixie State University. He began his term as president in August of 2014. Prior to his arrival at Dixie State, Williams served as Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs at Indiana State University (ISU). Prior to his appointment as Provost and VP, Williams was the founding Dean of ISU's College of Nursing, Health and Human Services, for which he led the development of six new degree programs designed to address the state's critical shortage of healthcare workers.

Dr. Williams had also served as an Associate Dean of the College of Education at the University of Northern Iowa (UNI), where he was a faculty member, Executive Associate Director of the School of Health, Physical Education, and Leisure Services; and Chair of the Division of Athletic Training. At UNI, he helped create a private-public partnership between the local hospital, medical community, and university that resulted in the construction of a two-story human performance center that served the surrounding rural communities.

A native of Brigham City, Utah, Dr. Williams holds a Bachelor's of Science degree in Lifestyle Management from Weber State University, a Master's degree in Athletic Training from Indiana State University, and a Ph.D. in Curriculum and Instruction from New Mexico State University. President Williams and his wife Kristin are the parents of five children.

We hope you will be able to join us for President Williams' presentation to the Colleagues on Monday, April 1 at 12:00 noon. And please also plan to attend the Colleagues meeting on Monday, May 6 at 12 noon, featuring Dr. Lincoln Nadauld.

Thanks again to all Colleagues who have or will be serving as docents at the Dixie State University Invitational Art Show in the Eccles Fine Arts Center on the DSU campus. The Art Show runs through Sunday, March 31st. We appreciate your continuing support of the Colleagues.

Sincerely

DSU President, Dr. Richard B. Williams, and DSU former President, Dr. Douglas D. Alder

Dixie State University lamoreaux@dixie.edu

435-705-0605

